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17-07-2014

National Commission for Women (NCW) has taken suo-moto cognizance
of the media reports wherein reportedly a middle-aged women was attacked
by unidentified assailant at a village in Jehanabad district of Bihar Yesterday
midnight. The Hon’ble member of National Commission Women, Ms. Hemlata
Kheria took serious note of the incident and strongly condemned the incident
which took place in the presence of victim’s neighbours and local policemen.
In a letter written to the Director General of Police , Bihar, she has called for
strict action against the culprits and requested to investigate the incident and
apprise the commission about the actual facts of the case along with action
taken report within seven(07) days.
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